
 

HELP TO FEED YOUR CHILDREN 

 

All children who get free/reduced price lunch at school will get a P-EBT card in the mail 
in late April or early May.  The cards will be in a white envelope with FIS as the return 
address.  The card will be mailed to the address your child’s school uses to send school 
information for your child. (If you are getting SNAP benefits, you will not get a separate 
card.  Your extra P-EBT benefits are added to your EBT card.)  
 

You will get a separate card for each child.  The child’s name will be on the front of the 
card. 
 
To activate the card, call the number on the back of the card.  You will need the EBT 
number on the front of the card, your zip code and the name and date of birth of the child 
on the card.  You will need to set a 4 digit PIN that you will enter when you use your card 
at the grocery store. 
 
Please keep these cards – you can use them for three months!  Each card will have 
$193.80 on it for your child.  On May 15, $119.70 will be added to each card.  On June 15, 
you will get another $74.10 for each child on these cards.   
 
You can get the “grab and go” lunches and use the card, too. 
 

It is safe to use this card.  No information has been or will be reported to 
Immigration about families who use the card.  There is no ‘public charge’ problem 

with using this card. 

 


